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November 24, 1993

Ms. Mary Ellen Fulton Saunders 
415 N. Main 
Yreka, CA 96097
Dear Ms. Saunders:
Please forgive the delay in responding to your letter of October 
28, 1993 and thank you for your comments.
For your information I am forwarding a copy of your letter to our 
Registration Department requesting them to do an address change.
Also, a copy of your letter is being forwarded to our Personnel 
Department for response for your husband.
Again, thank you and best wishes.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief
WPM/AC:bb
cc: Registration Department 

Personnel Department


